
BICKER PARISH COUNCIL 
 
Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 8th June 2017 at the Methodist Church Hall.  
No formal meeting as no quorum.  
 

PUBLIC FORUM 
Present  Cllr Barnes 
  Cllr Benjamin 

 Cllr Kelly  
County Councillor Brookes 
2 members of the public and 4 representatives from Triton Knoll. 

 
Triton Knoll representatives presented details of what had been discussed at the Liaison 
Committee meeting. Coun Benjamin and clerk felt that it was to advise Parishes decisions 
made and committee representatives were basically carriers of news and decisions. 
Mrs Webster reports of flooding at Post Office bridge, the two pipes don’t meet.  Clerk to 
report to Highways. 
Articulated lorries repeatedly turning into village looking for Turners.  Clerk to write to 
Turners. 
Mr Boughen reported contractor cutting verges at 6.30 a.m.  Clerk to speak with him.  
Having attended the presentation by Viking Link, it was confirmed that the AC line from 
the converter in Donington will come into Bicker.  Planning application should be made 
to North Kesteven, South Holland and Boston Borough.  If this is the case, could the 
Parish Council please comment that: 
The construction traffic must be compelled to use the construction road from the A52 to 
converter station. 
 
 
APOLOGIES - were received and accepted from Coun Adshead, Carrot & Pell. 
Borough Cllr Cooper 
 
Parish Council not quorate so no further business discussed 
 
Date of next meeting 13th July 2017 


